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ISSUE: POLICE 

Brooklyn- State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) will join NYPD 68th Precinct

Captain Raymond Festino, at an unveiling of a brand new NYPD van, made possible by a

grant allocated by Golden, on Thursday, April 30, 2015, at 4:00 p.m. outside the 68th Precinct,

located at 333-65th Street.

The van will serve the public safety needs of the NYPD and the Auxiliary within the confines

of the 68th Precinct. Members of the media are welcome.
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